Julie Ireton
My expertise comes from my background in architectural design and construction,
as well as project management. In my present position, I have become involved in
land development as it relates to our restaurants but that only gives me an overall
awareness and certainly no expertise. While with my architectural firm in
Winnipeg, I sat on the Board for the Fred Douglas Society, a NFP, faith-based,
seniors’ housing organization. I also served as Chair of their Foundation back in
2000 – 2003.
My retirement date is slated for the end of March, I should then be available by
early May when I will finally be residing on the island full-time… (no longer a
“weekender”)!
Don Eadie
Don Eadie has been a full time resident of Mayne Island since 2015, and a part
time resident since 2005. He is a part time consultant, and has a background in
science, technology and industrial Research and Development. During his full time
working career he had significant senior management experience in the private
sector. Don has had non-profit experience as a member of the Board of the
Unitarian Church of Vancouver for five years, focussed on budgets, governance
and HR issues. He is currently a member of the Board of the Mayne Island
Recycling Society, where he has led initiatives on safety and strategic planning.
Pam Withers
Pam Withers is a former journalist and an award-winning young-adult author who
has enjoyed all that Mayne Island has to offer for 26 years.
She also drives the Mayne Island Community bus, quilts, knits, and buys a lot of
chocolate at Farmgate
Deb Goldman
Thirty years experience with provincial government in finance, procurement of
services from community agencies including for profit and non-profits, sole
providers, health authorities, First Nations communities; as well as direct service
with vulnerable children and families. Currently, the Chair, SGI-Community

Economic Sustainability Commission, Director, SGI-Community Resource Centre,
and facilitator of the Designing the Future Mayne Island Initiative.
Brian Crumblehulme
Represented Mayne on the Islands Trust up to 2019, recently SGI - Community
Economic Sustainability Commission, involved in Mayne Island Little Theatre, has
operated a business on the island for many years. Previous experience in overseas
development, director of a non-profit community agency, a career in science, and
currently a facilitator of the Designing the Future of Mayne Island Initiative.
David Brown
Worked in the Vancouver technology sector in various engineering and
management roles. He brings experience in project management, engineering,
construction and business strategy to the MIHS board. After visits to the Gulf
Islands over many years, he moved to the island full-time late in 2019.
Carole MacFarlane
Carole MacFarlane has been a part-time resident on Mayne Island since 1994.
Carole is retired after spending forty years in the field of education, both as a
teacher and as a District coordinator of programs in eighteen secondary schools.
Carole has experience in curriculum development and program planning in local
and provincial jurisdictions. She has served on several boards including Junior
Achievement of BC, Career Education Society of BC and currently is on the Board
of the Counselling Foundation of Canada.

